COVID-19 Policy

At Bruno Law Group we are and have been closely monitoring the unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic as it impacts our communities. The attorneys and staff at Bruno Law Group are available to quickly respond to and advise on the anticipated risks and impact of this outbreak on your business or real estate transactions, as well as continue to provide our counsel on the matters for which you rely on for assistance.

We are able to conduct virtual meetings with clients via telephone and/or video conference and prepare all documents remotely. It remains our commitment to be with you every step of the way.